
Lowry Bay Yacht Club (Inc.) 

24/25 Sailing Season 

Notice to Competitors (NTC05) 

Night Race re sail - 11th April 2025 

Please be informed that the Night Race will commence at 1815hrs on Friday the 11th April 2025. 

Reason for the changes: 

The night race was abandoned due to light winds. An opportunity arose to take advantage of the 
timing of daylight savings following the end of the final pursuit series. The decision was made to 
re-sail the Night Race.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this change.  

Thank you for your understanding. We look forward to a successful and enjoyable race. 

Irene Muirhead  

LBYC Vice Commodore  

03/04/24 

 
 
 


